
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTHLY STATISTICS FOR 

JANUARY – VIA EMMER GREEN 

SURGERY WEBSITE 

In the month of JANUARY, we had 916 

repeat prescription requests. 

We also had 35 New Patient Requests. 

We offered 1288 face to face 

appointments and of those patients 38 

did not attend. 

PLEASE cancel your appointment so we 

can give this to someone else to attend.  

EMMER GREEN SURGERY 

PATIENT NEWSLETTER  

Very efficient process of being invited for a blood test, 

booking it in, signing in at practice on arrival and being seen 

on time and efficiently for my blood test. Plus, lovely staff 

at Emmer Green surgery! 

Treated with dignity and respect. Friendly and 
helpful staff. Very much appreciated having a face 

to face appointment, I feel that this is very 
beneficial to the Dr and the patients. Thank you 

very much to Dr Oji, you are amazing 

February Edition 
Here are some lovely comments you left us this month: 

Emmer Green Surgery Website 

Our website recently had a makeover! 

Patients can order repeat 

prescriptions, send the practice 

messages and find out key information 

relating to local health services. 

Please visit 

www.emmergreensurgery.co.uk  

http://www.emmergreensurgery.co.uk/


 

EATING DISORDER AWARENESS WEEK 2025 

28TH FEB- 6TH MARCH 

In the UK at least 1.25 million people are living with 

an eating disorder. Yet many people wouldn’t know 

how to spot the signs that signs that someone has an 

eating disorder. 

Eating Disorder Awareness week is a vital opportunity 

to raise awareness of eating disorders. You can find 

information regarding the campaign and donate at Eating 

Disorders Awareness Week 2025 

 

 

–

WORLD CANCER DAY 

4th February 

Cancer touches millions of lives in countless ways but it doesn’t define who we are. We are more 
than a disease, more than a statistic. The World Cancer Day campaign places people at the center 
of care and will explore new ways of making a difference.  

Because together, we make a positive change.  

We believe that access to life- saving cancer diagnosis, treatment and care should be equitable for 
all – no matter where you live, what your income, your ethnicity or gender. Every action matter, 
whether it is small or big.  

New Members of Staff 

Emmer Green Surgery is proud to welcome new 

members of staff to our team here at the 

surgery. 

Nina has joined our reception team and Dr 

Sabahat Chaudhary joins our GP Locum’s. 

We hope you will help us to make them feel 

welcome. Please say hello if you see them 

around! 

Local Reading Food Pantry 

 

https://edaw.beateatingdisorders.org.uk/
https://edaw.beateatingdisorders.org.uk/
https://emmergreensurgery.co.uk/news/self-refer-to-physiotherapy/

